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PORT MOLLER HERRING FISHERY NEWS RELEASE #3 

For E.O. #4-FH-M-PM-17-03 

 

 

The Port Moller District will remain closed to commercial herring fishing until further notice. No 

fishery is planned at this time. 

 

Estimated harvest to date is about 1,465 tons. 

 

Statistical charts and harvest strategies are available at the Sand Point, Cold Bay, and Port Moller 

Fish and Game offices.  News releases and commercial herring fishing regulations can be found 

on the ADF&G website at www.cf.adfg.state.ak.us.   
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